
Faith and Action 
I am thankful for another grace-filled week at 
the Academy!  During morning assemblies, we 
reflected on our next virtue, Faith.  On Tuesday, 
we had an incredible turn-out for our second 
Parent-Teacher Organization meeting, and we 
ended the week with two new victories for our 
Crusader volleyball teams!   
Soon, we are looking forward to finishing up our 
first quarter of the school year.  Thank you for 
all of your continued support in your children’s 
education. 
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Mark Your Calendars: 
October 10 - Applebee’s 
Day 

October 11 -  
Crusader Spirit Day 
JVB Game - 6:00 p.m. 

October 12 - JVA Game - 
5:00 p.m. 

October 13 - No School - 
- Parent-Teacher 
Conferences (afternoon)  

October 16 - Fall Break - 
No School  

October 17 - Coldstone 
Fundraiser 

VIRTUE OF THE WEEK: 

Faith  
Definition: The theological 
virtue by which we believe in 
God and all that He has said 
and revealed to us as well as 
all that the Holy Church 
proposes for our belief.   

Application: Study, prayer, 
and reception of the 
sacraments will nourish the 
gift and virtue of Faith.   
  

WEEKEND UPDATE  OCTOBER 6, 2017

PJP2A News  

DINNER NIGHTS 
Our next restaurant day will be 
hosted at Applebee’s!  They are 

sponsoring our school on Tuesday, 
October 10 between 11:00 am. - 

9:00 p.m.  Please remember to 
bring the coupons that were sent 
home in your folders.  They will 
also be e-mailed to you for your 

convenience. 

Thanks for your support! 

This week, first graders learned 
about Eucharistic Adoration, 

designing art work and attending 
a field trip to the church.  

BRONCOS RAFFLE - KEEP IT UP! 
Great job selling Broncos tickets!  This week, 
we have completed one-third of our goal!  
We have just four and a half weeks to go! 

Number of Tickets Sold:  828 
 Goal:  2,500  

In addition to the 
fun prizes, one of 

our biggest 
incentives for the 
kids has been Ms. 
Baumann, an avid 
Seahawks fan, who 
has agreed to dress 
up in Broncos attire 
if we hit our 2,500 

ticket goal!

FALL BREAK 
There will be no school on Friday, 
October 13 or Monday, October 
16.  Staff will be doing in-service 

training on Friday morning.  Please 
look for when teachers have 

scheduled parent-teacher 
conference times.   
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SCHOOL DAYS COMPLETED: 37       SCHOOL DAYS REMAINING: 135 
Quote of the Week:  “Our Lord does not look so much at the greatness of our actions, or even their 

difficulty, as at the love with which we do them.”    
-  St. Therese of Lisieux  

www.popejohnpaul2academy.com        www.facebook.com/pjp2a  
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PARENT NIGHT OUT 
School parent, Ellen Angeles, is leading a group of 
Montrose High School students to England for an 

academic field trip next year.  To help raise funds, her 
family and MHS students will be hosting a “Parent Night 

Out” for our school on Saturday, October 21, from 6 - 9 
p.m.   

They will be watching your children in our gym for a fun 
night with the kids which will give you an opportunity to 

go out for an enjoyable evening!   

Waivers with additional information will be sent home 
soon for this event.  

FIRST QUARTER  
Our first quarter ends on Wednesday, October 18.  

Report cards will be sent home on Wednesday, October 
25.  Please remember that parents of 5th - 8th graders 

may monitor student grades throughout the quarter on 
our online grade book, Thinkwave.  Let us know if you 

need assistance in accessing this! 

COLDSTONE FUNDRAISER 
We are having a Coldstone fundraiser on Tuesday, 

October 17!  This is looking to be a fun evening as our 
staff and board will be helping to serve ice-cream 
at Coldstone that evening from 6 - 9 p.m.  A generous 

portion of that night’s proceeds will go to our 
Academy.  We hope you can make it out for the fun! 

SPIRIT DAY 
This Wednesday, October 11, is our next spirit day!  

The theme is “Crusaders,” our school mascot.  
Students who have sold at least 5 Broncos raffle 

tickets or who bring $1 to school may dress in 
anything they believe represents our school.  This may 

include Crusader outfits, PJP2A athletic jerseys, or 
anything that would represent our school well.  

We caught some parents 
in action helping with 

landscaping work at the 
school this week.  The 

Academy depends upon 
parent helpers to keep 
our costs down and to 

provide tuition assistance 
to families in need. 

Let us know if you need 
ideas or direction on how 

to help, and THANK 
YOU for your service!

IMMUNIZATION RECORDS 
Please be sure that your child’s records are up to date 
and that you send Mrs. Ridgel, school secretary, your 
child’s immunization records.  We are required by law 
to have each child’s immunization records on file.  A 

religious or philosophical exemption must be on 
record for any student not immunized.   
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